
What’s That Plant? & Beach Care
Excursion
Students will learn about dunes and their importance for our 

coast. This activity will follow into learning about the plants 

through a treasure hunt in the dunes using the Coastal Plant 

pocket guide.  E.g students need to find a spiky plant, describe 

it (its leaves are…, it’s xxx cm tall), identify it and draw it. The 

session will conclude by planting dune plants and as a result 

students are assisting in actively revegetation the dunes.. 

Find out more at griffith.edu.au/coasted

Economics and 
Business Geography Science

Foundation Years Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

ACHGK002                          
The places people live 
in and belong to, their 
familiar features and 
why they are important 
to people.

ACHGK005                                   
The natural, man-
aged and constructed   
features of places, 
their location, how 
they change and how 
they can be cared for.

ACSIS041                                
Compare observations 
with those of others.

ACHGK018                                            
The similarities and 
differences in individ-
uals’ and groups’ feel-
ings and perceptions 
about places, and how 
they influence views 
about the protection of 
these places.

ACHGK021                                 
The types of natural 
vegetation and the 
significance of vege-
tation to the environ-
ment and to people.

ACSIS086                          
With guidance, plan 
appropriate inves-
tigation methods to 
answer questions or 
solve problems.

ACSIS103                              
With guidance, plan 
appropriate investiga-
tion methods to answer 
questions or solve 
problems.

ACSHE013               
Science involves explor-
ing and observing the 
world using the senses. 

ACSIS026                   
Excursion only                      
Use informal measure-
ments in the collection 
and recording of 
observations, with the 
assistance of digital 
technologies as appro-
priate.

ACSSU032                              
Earth’s resources, 
including water, are 
used in a variety of 
ways.

 ACSSU044                              
Living things can be 
grouped on the basis 
of observable fea-
tures and can be 
distinguished from 
non-living things.

ACHGK022                 
The importance of en-
vironments to animals 
and people, and differ-
ent views on how they 
can be protected.

ACSIS090                             
Construct and use a 
range of representa-
tions, including tables 
and graphs, to rep-
resent and describe 
observations, patterns 
or relationships in data 
using digital technolo-
gies as appropriate.

ACSIS221                                
Compare data with 
predictions and use as 
evidence in developing 
explanations.

ACSIS011                          
Explore and make 
observations by using 
the senses.

ACSSU017                                    
Living things have 
a variety of external 
features.

ACHGK024                                 
The natural resources 
provided by the envi-
ronment, and different 
views on how they 
could be used sustain-
ably.

ACSIS231                                  
With guidance, pose 
questions to clarify 
practical problems 
or inform a scientific 
investigation, and pre-
dict what the findings 
of an investigation 
might be.

ACSIS232                                    
With guidance, pose 
questions to clarify 
practical problems or 
inform a scientific in-
vestigation, and predict 
what the findings of an 
investigation might be.

ACSIS012                                
Share observations and 
ideas.

ACSSU211                          
Living things live in 
different places where 
their needs are met.

ACSSU072                            
Living things have life 
cycles.

ACSSU043                             
Living things have 
structural features and 
adaptations that help 
them to survive in their 
environment.

ACSSU094                               
The growth and survival 
of living things are 
affected by the physical 
conditions of their envi-
ronment.

ACSIS233                                
Excursion only                           
Engage in discussions 
about observations and 
use methods such as 
drawing to represent 
ideas. 

ACSSU073                          
Living things, including 
plants and animals, 
depend on each 
other and the environ-
ment to survive.

ACSSU096                                  
Sudden geological 
changes or extreme 
weather conditions can 
affect Earth’s surface.

ACSSU002                            
Living things have basic 
needs, including food 
and water.


